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CALL FOR PAPERS

Conference on
“Safeguarding Global Financial Stability in a New Era”
July 15, 2024, Hong Kong

Co-organized by
Hong Kong Institute for Monetary and Financial Research (HKIMR)
International Monetary Fund (IMF)
Bank for International Settlements (BIS)
ASEAN+3 Macroeconomic Research Office (AMRO)

The HKIMR, IMF, BIS and AMRO are jointly organizing a conference on “Safeguarding Global
Financial Stability in a New Era” on July 15, 2024, in Hong Kong.

The global economy has entered into a new era of high debt, volatile inflation, and rising
geoeconomic fragmentation, along with climate change and the rapid development of
digitalization, virtual assets and social media. These will bring new challenges for safeguarding
global financial stability. All these call for new thinking and new frameworks for policy makers.
We invite submissions on topics that include (but are not limited to):

How have emerging market economies navigated through the rise in global interest rates

Financial stability challenges in Asia and their global implications

Debt overhang, stronger fiscal-financial nexus, and financial stability implications

Systemic risk in non-bank financial intermediation

Innovations in the global payment system, rise in virtual assets, CBDCs, and global

financial stability

e Implications of climate change, climate transition and green financing for financial
stability

e Development of global and regional financial safety nets to safeguard financial stability

e Implications of geoeconomic fragmentation for financial stability

We invite authors to submit completed papers or extended abstracts. The deadline for submissions
is April 30, 2024. Authors of accepted papers will be informed by May 20, 2024.

All submissions should be sent by email to hkimr@hkma.gov.hk in PDF format, using the
authors’ names as the file name, and enter "Submission for HKIMR Joint Conference on July 15,
2024" as the email subject line.

The papers will be selected based on originality, analytical rigor, and policy relevance. Preference
will be given to completed papers.

The conference will take place in person. Financial support for travel and accommodation costs
might be available for presenters and discussants from academia.



